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Co-President’s Message:   
  
 
Dear Friends, 
If you missed our February luncheon at Vigilucci's you missed a great venue, excellent food and fun.  The March and 
April luncheons will be back at the Tent City venue.  Please be advised that the May and June meetings will be on 
Saturdays with May 2nd the election meeting and June 6th the Installation of the new OFFICERS. All members are strongly 
encouraged to be at the May election meeting. 
 
At our March 4th luncheon the Coronado Woman's Club is celebrating our 68th birthday. Please join us and be prepared 
for surprises. We have a nominating committee and are hoping for a great slate of officers for 2015-16.  Please see the 
information within this newsletter.  Also, be sure and look for information regarding Rachel’s House, Shredding Event, 
and the Evening Section.   
 
Let's keep the lines of communication open. Call Pat 435-8227 or Carrie 719-507/3603 with questions, comments or 
concerns. 
 Pat Cooley and Carrie Downey 
 
Hospitality – March 4th Luncheon Meeting: 
 
Date:  Wednesday, March 4th 
Location - Tent City at 11:30 am 
Menu:  
1. Turkey Sandwich w/salad 
2. Roast Beef Panini w/salad 
Expect a call from Clesi asking for your choice of food. 
COST - $20 pay at the door  DON'T send checks, please. PAY at the DOOR. 
Call Clesi 619-656-4114 if you have questions, 
 
News from the Nominating Committee:    
Committee Members: Helen Alexander, Jerry Coziahr, Maggie Hannegan, Elizabeth Lenardi & Pearl Syzmanski with Pat 
Cooley, Alternate  
 
Club Schedule: April 1st - The Slate of Officer's for the 2015-16 Board of Directors will be presented at the Luncheon; 
nominations will be accepted from the floor  
 
May 2nd - Annual Meeting & Luncheon. Slate of Offices for the 2015-16 Board will be presented and  
 voted upon; nominations from the floor will be accepted at this meeting.  
 
Officers on the Board of Directors:  
President  
1st Vice President- Dean of Chairmen  & Chair of the Membership Committee 
2nd Vice President- Club Historian & delegate to General Federation 
3rd Vice President- Ways & Means Chairman 
Secretary- Recording & Corresponding  
Treasurer  
 



All members are asked to consider serving on the Coronado Woman's Club Board! The new Board will be installed at the 
June 6th Meeting.  PLEASE consider being a part of this leadership team.  If you have any questions OR IF YOU WOULD 
LIKE TO VOLUNTEER... please call a member of the Nominating Committee.   Submitted by Pearl Szymanski  
 

Philanthropy Committee News:  

With a $35,000 budget for 2014-2015, the Philanthropy Committee is pleased to report the third- $2,000 payment of our 
$10,000 pledge was made in December to Coronado Hospital Foundation.  As in the past, this dedicated donation was 
divided between the Foundation, Coronado Meals on Wheels and Coronado Hospice Care. 
 
Also in December, a $1,000 donation was made to the San Diego Symphony for tickets to the “Home for the Holidays” 
concert for military members and their families.  Additionally, a $500 check was sent to Storefront to purchase items on 
their “Holiday Wish List” and another $500 was sent to Rachel’s Women’s Center to pay for shoes and under garments 
for the women in their care. 
 
At the February luncheon, co-presidents Carrie Downey and Pat Cooley with philanthropy chair Vicki Bernitt made a 
presentation of $1,000 to San Diego Youth Services, Storefront for items on the “Living Wish List” of youth needs, shelter 
needs and ongoing needs. 
 
The Philanthropy Committee will continue to support girls and women of Coronado and San Diego and the U.S. Military 
and their dependents through various organizations, as outlined below.  Monthly updates and Information will be 
printed in future Coroscopes.         - Vicki Bernitt, Philanthropy Chair 
 

Board Approved Recipients of 2014-2015 Philanthropy donations: 

Coronado Hospital Foundation 

Coronado High School Scholarships (2, $4,000 each over 2 

years) 

Coronado Floral Association, general fund  

Coronado Schools Foundation, Silver Strand Elementary 

School specified 

Coronado Middle School-Performing Arts “Wizard of Oz” 

Coronado Promenade Concerts, Inc.  Concert sponsorship 

American Cancer Society, Relay for Life-Coronado $500 for 

Bronze sponsor/$500 for CWC team 

Coronado 4
th

 of July, Inc.  Parade Sweepstakes sponsorship 

Coronado Library, towards $5,000 commitment 

Coronado Youth Softball, team sponsorship  $500 + $200 

general fund 

$2,000 

$8,000 

$1,000 

 

$5,000 

 

 

$1,500 

$1,600 

$1,000 

$1,000 

 

$3,400 

$700 

San Diego Girl Scouts, for Coronado Troops   

 San Diego Storefront           

 Rachel’s House $500 for dinner expenses, 

$500 for shoes/under garments         

 San Diego Symphony, “Home for the 

Holidays Concert” 40+military tickets    

Outdoor Outreach Sailing 101 @ Coronado 

Yacht Club 

Military Kids Camp/Connection Room, Silver 

Strand Elementary School 

San Diego Military Outreach Ministries 

Rachel’s Women’s Center             

  CSF Summer Enrichment Programs, Military 

dependents specified as recipients   

CHS Women’s Athletic Dept. Supplies 

                                                               Total 

$500 

$1,000 

$1,000 

 

$1,000 

 

$500 

 

$300 

 

$1,500 

$700 

$2,500 

 

$800 

$35,000 

 
Evening Section:  

We will  have our evening meeting Tuesday, Feb 24 at Vigilucci's (5:30); Rachel's House dinner Thursday, 

March 19; Flower Show April 18 - 19 and the Trolley Tour we have tentatively set for March 7 - but we could 

push that to May and have that be our last meeting/event for the year. –Renee Cavanaugh, 922-0316 

Come tour San Diego and Coronado on the Old Town Trolley Tour: Saturday, March 7th.   
So you think you know your town?  Come learn more...see the sights and have lunch in Old Town/Little Italy CWC 
Evening Section.... Catch the trolley at 9 am, lunch at 11 am in either Little Italy or Old Town...go to the website and as a 



HOMETOWN resident... pay for one person and second rides  FREE: http://www.hometownpass.com/user-
registration?city=SanDiego 
 Questions?  Diana Drummey, 787-9592, drummedge@att.net   
All welcome – CWC members, friends and potential members.   
************************************************************************************************************************* 

 Bridge: CWC Bridge meets the third Wednesday each month. Next meetings will be February 18th and March 18th,  
10 am to 2 pm, $10 for the luncheon at Coronado Community Center.  Please RSVP to Helen Alexander, 635-6160. 
 
Craft Corner:  If you like to make things- come join US.... if you're looking for a friendly place for a cup of coffee-come 
join US!  The CRAFTY LADIES meet on Mondays 10am to Noon @ 315 G Avenue. (Call Pearl 435-3278- in case we have 
gone shopping!)  Looking Ahead- A new plan- A "garage sale" sponsored by CWC Crafts on Thursday March 26th!  BE 
THERE   -Pearl  
 
Creative Cookery:  We will meet Friday, March 13th at the home of Sally Working at 11:30 am. Jerry Coziahr will host 
the event; we will celebrate with a Taco Bar. All members are welcome to attend.  Please call Clesi Neel to RSVP by 
March 11th.   
 

Next Shredding Date::May 2nd
  

 
****************************************************************************************************************************************** 

Clesi’s Corner:   

February Birthdays: Libby Davis, 3/7; Lou Rogers, 3/20; Shelly Bucklew, 3/22, Carrie Downey, 3/23; Eliza Lenardi, 3/24; 
Pearl Syzmanski, 3/27; Sally Working, 3/29; Barbara Walker, 3/30; and Jerry Coziahr, 3/30 
 

***************************************************************************************** 

 

 

 
 
 

 For the March Coroscope, please send submissions to Patty Cowan via e-mail to cacurls@aol.com by 5pm on 
March 19

th
.  Thank you! 

 
 
 
 

Coronado Woman’s Club 
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